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Dear Hefin
 
Thank you for your email. I can confirm that Worcestershire County Council
are content with the consultation undertaken with ourselves in relation to
the above project.
 
Kind regards
 
Karen
 
 
Karen Hanchett
Transport Planning and Development Management Team Leader
Transport Planning Unit
Worcestershire County Council
County Hall, Spetchley Road, Worcester, WR5 2NP
 
Tel: 01905 846817
Email
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